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DPU 1.06:  Also, Referencing Summers direct testimony lines 102 through 109, since it is 
“unclear” to the Company whether or not the Eureka system may or may not be 
contiguous, please provide both the reasons why it may and alternatively why it 
may not be contiguous along with a description of the implications of each result.  

Answer: This was answered on Slide 2 in the technical conference on January 21, 2020.  

Prepared by:  Jenniffer Nelson Clark, Senior Counsel 
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